
 

  for Wick and Landward Wards 

will be held at 7:00 pm on 

Wednesday 16
th

 March 2016 

Town Hall, Bridge Street, Wick 

FORUM TOPIC 
  
 

NOSS PRIMARY SCHOOL 20MPH SPEED 
LIMIT TRAFFIC ORDER 

   
 
 
This Forum will be held in public. There will be opportunities during the Forum for 
members of the public to ask questions. Written questions can also be submitted before 
the forum to David Sutherland, Ward Manager, Council Offices, Caithness House, 
Market Place, Wick KW1 4AB. E-mail david.sutherland@highland.gov.uk 

Forum topic: 


